
Signs of Safety 
Partnership Approach 

Across Norfolk we are implemating Signs of Safety and if you want to know more, 

here is what we can offer you: 
 

 

 

 

 

Partner Briefing Sessions   

 

Development Sessions  

 

Drop-in Development Sessions    

Bespoke Partner Training 

1 hour sessions booked by appointment, available to individuals to access one 

to one support and guidance to further develop and support practice when 

using Signs of Safety.  There is no cost involved for these sessions.  To make 

an appointment please contact Luke Keegan, on 01603 228858 or 

luke.keegan@norfolk.gov.uk 

Flexible group or individual sessions to support further development and 

understanding of Signs of Safety practice.  There is no cost involved for these 

sessions.  To discuss your requirements please contact Donna Darton 

donna.darton@norfolk.gov.uk  

This 3 hour information and awareness session for partners will give an 

overview of the Signs of Safety approach and will inform and update partners 

in relation to Norfolk Children’s Services journey to implement a Signs of 

Safety framework and practice.  There is no cost involved for these sessions.  

To discuss your requirements please contact Donna Darton or Mandy Marriott 

Sims, donna.darton@norfolk.gov.uk, mandy.marriott-sims@norfolk.gov.uk 

Two days (9.30am – 4.30pm). This training provides practitioners and 

managers with the skills and knowledge to be able to use the Signs of Safety 

approach in their practice. 

Want to apply? 

Please email hrld@norfolk.gov.uk with the date you wish to attend, providing 

your name, job title, team, and organisation. 

Please note: Successful delegates are always informed of their place prior to 

the start of the course.  Please do not assume you have a place if you have 

not received confirmation.  These courses are extremely popular so you will 

need to book early.  We will then contact you with details of future sessions 

once we commission them, and if any attendees cancel on your preferred 

dates, we will offer those places to candidates on the reserve list on a “first 

come, first served basis”. 

There may be a cost attached. 
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